
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Tuesday, March 26, 2024 
 
Auditor’s Office Receives TechCred Grant from State of Ohio  
 
Lancaster, Ohio – The Fairfield County Auditor recently received a “TechCred” grant from the state of 
Ohio for employees to obtain technical credentials.  The state program is designed to improve workforce 
knowledge in Ohio, no matter what industry the employees are working in because technology is having 
an impact on businesses throughout the state.   
 
“TechCred helps employees learn new skills needed for our technology-infused economy.  At the 
County Auditor’s Office, there will be 17 new credentials earned in 2024 based on the grant,” stated 
County Auditor, Dr. Carri L. Brown. 
 
The credentials include multiple versions of Microsoft Excel, OneNote, and Report Builder.  The 
credentials will support the roles of financial analysts, settlements officers, payroll officers, and trainers.   
All of the training will be completed online.  The grant will provide reimbursements to the county of 
approximately $6,200. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Rachel Elsea, Communications Officer, at 
rachel.elsea@fairfieldcountyohio.go. 
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